
West Park Primary School           
Devon Road        
Wolverhampton       
WV1 4BE 
Telephone: 01902 558238 
Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk   

 
HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil 

             

                                   

 

   28th September 2023
      

Dear Parent/Carer  
Year 2 Residential 

 
Your child has the opportunity to take part in a 1 night 2 day residential at The Kingswood Trust, 
Holyhead Road, Kingswood, Wolverhampton, WV7 3AP. Children will have the chance to carry 
out a range of fun activities such as exploring the outdoors and trails, adventure ropes, den 
building, peg orienteering, animal handling etc.  
 

This residential will take place on 
Wednesday 21st February 2024 – Thursday 22nd February 2024. 

 
For this residential to go ahead we will need to know the number of children interested in 
attending. If you would like your child to attend please complete and return the slip below as soon 
as possible, no later than Friday 13th October 2023.  
 
The cost for this will be £70. This will include meals, bedding and transport. Children that receive 
Pupil Premium, the cost will be reduced to £50. The remaining costs for this visit will be subsidised 
by school. Non-refundable deposits of £20 will need to be paid on you School Gateway Account 
by Wednesday 25th October 2023. There is an option on your School Gateway Account to pay in 
full or in monthly instalments, which will allow you to spread the cost. This will go live on your 
School Gateway Account from when you complete and return the slip below.  
 
I hope you will allow your child to take part in this very worthwhile experience. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs A Kabil  
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Class: ____________ 
 
          

My child is interested in attending the 1 night 2 day residential at The Kingswood Trust from 
Wednesday 21st February 2024 – Thursday 22nd February 2024. 
 
 

Parent/Carer Signed: __________________________ Date: _______________ 

mailto:westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

